Jayne Darley

R R _
From: Catherine P
Sent: 30 December 2014 20:14
To: LDF
Subject: Objection to Eggborough/005

Planning Ref : Eggborough/005

| would like to voice my objection to the proposed erection of 2028 houses on land adjacent
to Kellington Lane in Eggborough.
____,'__[he following are my reasons for objection:

« Housing on this land has aiready been rejected in an earlier planning application after
much public outcry including demonstrations, public meetings and television interviews
by our local councillor.

« The proposal would alter the whole character of the village, at least doubling it in size. It
would no longer be a village.

« The proposed housing would also be taking place outside the traditional boundaries of
the village (between the A19 and Kellington Lane and the A645 and M62)

« So many houses in Eggborough and proposed sites in Kellington and Whitley would
mean the villages would all merge together.

« There will obviously be increased traffic on small local roads which are already busy.
Junction 34 of the M62 which serves Eggborough is already very busy and there have
been 2 serious accidents(1 fatal) there in the past few months and the increased heavy
goods vehicles during construction and the new residents cars leaving the motorway
will only serve to exacerbate this.

« The proposed land is also a green field site and | feel strongly that these should not be
buiit on when there are vast numbers of brown field sites which should be developed
first.

Thank you
Mrs C Pearson



